CATbus Title VI Policy Statement

Title VI of the Civil Rights Act of 1964 prohibits discrimination on the basis of race,
color, or national origin in programs and activities receiving Federal financial
assistance. Specifically, Title VI provides that “no person in the United States shall,
on the ground of race, color, or national origin, be excluded from participation in, be
denied the benefits of, or be subjected to discrimination under any program or activity
receiving Federal financial assistance” (42 U.S.C Section 200d).

City of Clemson dba Clemson Area Transit (CATbus) operates its programs and
services without regard to race, color, and national origin in accordance with the Title
VI of the Civil Rights Act. Any person who believes they have been aggrieved by any

unlawful discriminatory practice under Title VI may file a complaint with CATbus.
Complaints must be filed within 180 days of the alleged discriminatory act.

For more information on CATbus Title VI Policy and procedures to file a complaint,
contact the Title VI Program Coordinator at (864) 654-2287.

CATbus Title VI Plan contains all needed information regarding CATbus’ policies
and complaint procedures. The Title VI Plan can be found on CATbus’ website at
www.catbus.com.

If information is needed in another language or format, contact (864) 654-2287 or
email clemson.cat.gt@gmail.com.

If special accommodations are needed to attend any public meetings, CATbus will
honor reasonable request.

All have the right to file a complaint with Federal Transit Administration (FTA) at the
following address and phone number:

Federal Transit Administration
Office of Communications and Congressional Affairs
1200 New Jersey Avenue SE
East Building
Washington, DC 20590
Phone: 202-366-4043; Fax: 202-366-3472



